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Attention:t Pocument Control Desk
washington, DC 20555
BUBJECT: Declassification of HL&F Correspondence As Bafeguards
Irformation
Dear Birs:
In accordance with 10CFR73.21, the HL&P letter with
-
correspondence number B8™-HL«AE~3942, dated December 10, 1991,
concerning security measures associated with temporary
construction, has been declassified as safeguards information.
-
The referenced letter was declassified on July 14, 1992,
All construction work associated with the MOF project has been
completed and the Protected Area bouncary has been restored to
1ts normal configuration. The trmporary changes and compensatory
2 measures as described in the letter are no longer applicable.
Please deface the 8GI markings, remove the Material Cover
Sheets, if present, and mark the initial page as "Re:ioved From
Safeguards Information Category".
This letter was also sent to
George ¥ Dick
Project Manage:
U.8. Nuclear R¢ i ory Miss10r
wa‘ﬁhlh‘,‘tt'hl DC . 585§
Reg al Administrato:
U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1V, Buite 40¢
611l Ryan P'aza Drive
Arlington, TX 77208
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J. 1. Tapia

| 8r. Resident Inspector

| ¢/o U.B. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Box %10
Bay City, TX 77414

1f you should have any questions related to - i1is matter,
please contact C. A. Ayala at (512) 972-8623 or me at (512)

972«7208.
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General Mulager,
Nuclear Licensing

wJX/ni

NRC-WdJ. L1

% e i



